
 

a 

Newsletter 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

All Saints C of E Primary School         4th March 2016 

 

               

PHONES 

Whilst we understand that some parents wish to let 

their children bring a mobile phone to school with 

them if they are walking to and from school and we  

are happy to look after childrens’ phones whilst they 

are in school you should be aware that our insurance 

does not cover them if anything should happen to 

them. Thank you for your understanding. 

JACK AND THE BEANSTALK 

Swans and Herons have been working hard on 

their play Jack and the Beanstalk. They will be 

performing this at The Century Theatre next 

Wednesday evening and the whole school will be 

watching the dress rehearsal in the afternoon. 

We are all looking forward to seeing the fruits of 

their labours! 

 

MOTHERS’ DAY 

It was great to see so many mums, grandmas and 

aunties working in school with their children today. 

Thank you to family learning for organising these 

activities with the children. All the children will be 

taking home cards today with promises in for 

Mothers’ Day, some of which we will share in the 

Mother’s Day assembly this afternoon. We hope that 

your children will carry out the promises that they 

have made to you. We wish all our mums and carers 

a happy Mothers’ Day this weekend. We would like 

to say a special thank you for all that you do in 

ensuring that your child is ready for learning at 

school each day. We know that this is not always an 

easy task! We hope that this weekend you are able 

to find some time to relax and enjoy yourselves. 

 

WORLD BOOK DAY 

It was fantastic to see so many children dressed as 

characters from books on World Book day this week. 

So many people had put in so much effort. Thank 

you so much for all your support with this. It was 

good that the children were able to talk about the 

characters that they had come as. All the children 

took home a World Book Day voucher which can be 

exchanged for a book of their choice. This can either 

be used to purchase one of the special World Book 

day £1 books or used towards the purchase of a 

book, details are on the voucher. We hope they 

enjoy reading the books that they purchase with 

their vouchers. 

 

ADDRESSSES 
We understand that family circumstances may 

change. In this event can we please ask that you 
keep us notified of any changes of address or 

contact numbers. It is important that we are able 
to contact you if necessary i.e. in an emergency. 

Thank you. 

Dates for the Diary 
 

PTA Easter Bingo – 23rd March 
Easter Service at Christchurch – 23

rd
 March 1.30pm 

Last Day of Term – Thursday 24th March 
Back to School – 11th April 

 
 
 
 

SPORT RELIEF 

On Friday 18th March the children will be running 

and scootering around the field to raise money 

for this important cause. We will not be sending 

out sponsor forms; however we will be grateful 

for any donations. Thank you 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

YEAR 4 LIFE SKILLS 
On Tuesday 23rd February the Year 4 children attended a Life Skills day at Castle Rock School. Year 4 

children from 6 schools in the Coalville Family of Schools were present. The children were split into mixed 
groups and were taught: 

Fire Safety, Water Safety, First Aid, Kitchen Safety and the Recovery Position. The day was thoroughly 
enjoyed by all and the children were a credit to their schools. 

 

 

SWANS & HERONS CONKERS TRIP 

On Thursday 25th February, Swans and Herons class visited Conkers for the day as part of the Adventurers 
and Explorers topic. They learnt how to make a camp fire (on which they toasted marshmallows), took part 

in a treasure hunt in which they had to find clues and journeyed to the adventure playground on the 
Conkers train. Great fun was had by all.  


